
 
 
 
 
 
 

Corporate Crime and Corruption Law Committee – Vacancy  
 

 
The City of London Law Society (CLLS) Corporate Crime and Corruption Law Committee have a 
vacancy to fill in response to the current workload and activities of the Committee.   The Committee 
is therefore seeking an application from prospective new members.   Applicants should be members 
(which also includes affiliates) of the CLLS either individually or as part of a CLLS Corporate Member 
firm, be at partner level or equivalent, and to be enthusiastic about the opportunity to contribute to 
the work of the Committee and able to commit enough time to participate in its work, including 
regular meetings in the City of London.  They should also be experienced practitioners in the sphere 
of corporate crime and corruption law 
 
To apply, please contact the Chair, Eoin O’Shea, at Reed Smith, by e-mail at eoshea@eeedsmith.com  
by the end of Friday 13th January 2017.    
 
When applying, please send a CV and give an indication of your main areas of interest in the work of 
the Committee. 
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